BALTIMORE CITY COUNCIL
PUBLIC HEARING ON BILL NO. 24-0581

The Ways and Means Committee of the Baltimore City Council will conduct a public hearing on
City Council Bill No. 24-0581 on October 8, 2024, at 10:05 A.M. in the Clarence “Du” Burns
Chamber, City Hall, 100 N. Holliday Street, 4th Floor, Baltimore, MD 21202. Information on how
the public can participate in the hearing virtually, via Webex, will be available at
https://baltimore.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx.

Rezoning — 200 North Central Avenue

For the purpose of changing the zoning for the property known as 200 North Central Avenue
(Block 1320, Lot 001), as outlined in red on the accompanying plat, from the EC-2 Zoning
District to the C-2 Zoning District.

Applicant: Mike Knoepfle
For more information, contact Committee Staff at (410) 396-1268.
NOTE: This bill is subject to amendment by the Baltimore City Council.

Eric T. Costello
Chair



Nate Pretl


